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We have had beaver denning on our property on McLeod Creek, a tributary to the 

North Fork of the Siuslaw river since we moved to Florence over a decade ago.  We 

count ourselves as fortunate.and hope that our legislature will protect and preserve 

them and all other similar habitats that have historically supported their presence. We 

urge Senator Anderson and his legislative colleagues to endorse and support HB 

3932, the. “beaver and water quality bill" 


